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What Do We Need From You Now? 

What we need to know from you now or as soon as possible: 

1. Can you come to the “30 plus 1 Clinton Creek Reunion on July 24, 25, & 26, 2009?  

2. How many will be in your party?  

3. Do we have their names and contact information --- email, addresses, and phone 

numbers? 

4. Are you in touch with folks that worked at Clinton Creek, Transport or Cassiar? Would you 

please help us by passing on the information about the reunion to all of them? 

5. Are there any souvenirs or memorabilia you would be most interested in? 

 

If you have pictures of Clinton Creek, the people and places ---- we would love to have them. If 
they are digital, you can email them to us or bring them with you on a USB Drive. We are 
planning to have several computers running all weekend with pictures and slide shows running 
almost continuously.  

If you have other memorabilia --- please bring it with you or send it to us for display 

 

 

Organizing Committee 

Agnes Riediger 
Blair Corley 
Dick Clark 
Gordon Parton  
 

Gord Bradshaw 
Jim Cahill 
Judy Corley 
Leona Iskra 
Marylou Cross 
 

Neil Cross 
Noreen McGowan 
Ted Lambert 
Pat Wiens 

You can contact us: 

By mail at:   Friends of Clinton Creek Society 
   7 Basswood Street,  

Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 4P4 
 

By email or phone at: nmcgowan@klondiker.com  867-633-5352 
gord.bradshaw@gmail.com 867-667-2860 
bjcorley@northwestel.net 867-660-4311 




